
ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH FOUNDATION OF CANADA

On behalf of the Board of Trustees I present this second report to the Canadian Institute of Public Health
Inspectors.  For your information the current Trustees of the Foundation are as follows.

         Dr. G. Bonham              Mr. D. Sargeant
         Mr. B. Fortin               Mr. D. Terry
         Mr. T. Gable                  Dr. F. White
         Mr. G. Gregg                 Mr. C. Young
         Mr. T. Roark              

The Officers of the Foundation are:

         Mr. T. Roark        -   Chairman
         Mr. G. Gregg       -   Vice Chairman
         Mr. D. Sargeant   -   Secretary
         Mr. C. Young       -   Treasurer

         Mr. D. Terry         -   Chairman, Trustee Selection Committee
                       
During the past year a non-personal chequing/savings account was established by the Treasurer.  Attached
for your consideration is the Treasurer's Report outlining deposits to date and the current balance on hand. 
(See over)

Work has been proceeding, but very slowly, towards the application for the Foundation's Tax Number from
Revenue Canada.  Unfortunately, personal matters this past year have severely restricted my ability to
proceed more quickly with this most important issue.  I sincerely apologize for my inability to finalize this
matter by now.  I hope this application and thus the charitable status of the Foundation can be resolved in the
next few months.  I can assure you the Trustees are still very positive about the future of the Foundation and
look forward to its active operation in the near future.

The second Annual Meeting of the Foundation must be held on or before October 13th, 1990.  Due to financial
limitations I recommend that we hold a conference call meeting this year.  This type of meeting is
successfully utilized by many organizations. Official notice will be distributed to all Trustees once an
acceptable date has been agreed upon.

In conclusion, I must thank all members of the Institute and in particular the National Executive for the support
to date.  Your continued support will be most appreciated in the coming year as well.

Thank you.

                                  Tim Roark, Chairman
                                  Board of Trustees
                                  Environmental Health Foundation
                                  of Canada 


